
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/10/2013 10:10:46 AM 
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); 

julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Meeting Request 

General Hagan and Julie 

Happy new year! 
Hope you both had a genuine break over the holidays. 

We are anxious to move ahead on our encroachment work and I'm hoping to arrange an hour with you next week 
to wrap up our discussion about the compliance plan. 

Let me know if that's possible. Thanks 
Laura 
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